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IOWA ASSOCIATION FOR ENERGY EFFICIENCY ANNOUNCES SCHOLARSHIP 

AWARD WINNERS 
 
Des Moines, IA - One of the most pressing needs in education today is funding. 
Scholarships allow deserving students to attain their educational goals, meet their 
professional objectives and succeed to their fullest ability. To help ensure the 
continued success and development of future energy efficiency professionals in 
Iowa, and in keeping with IAEE’s mission “To promote the Art and Science of the 
Efficient Use of Energy”, a student scholarship has been created to assist students 
in pursuing an education related to energy efficiency. 
 
“We have created a scholarship program to acknowledge that we need to be helping 
the next generation move into the professional role of energy efficiency in the state” 
said Joel Logan, Chair of the Iowa Association for Energy Efficiency. 
 
We are excited to announce that Michael Seymour of Urbandale, IA, student at Iowa 
State University, and Kimberly Wilderdyke of Adel, IA, student at the University of 
Northern Iowa, will each receive a $1,000 scholarship from the Iowa Association for 
Energy Efficiency. 
 
Scholarship recipients will be recognized at the 30th annual Iowa Energy Summit 
being held October 3-4 at The Meadows Events and Conference Center in Altoona, 
IA. 
 
The Iowa Association for Energy Efficiency has also been celebrating their 30th 
anniversary in 2017. 
 
To learn more about the Iowa Association for Energy Efficiency, visit 
iowaenergy.org. 
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The Iowa Association for Energy Efficiency strives to promote the art and science of 
the efficient use of energy. 
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